

Transforming Lives in Indian River County Through Leadership. Collaboration & Dedicated Philanthropy

Friday 3.13.20

Board Members

Dear Friends of the JICSL,

Hope Woodhouse **President**

Donna FitzGerald **Treasurer**

Colleen Bonner **Secretary**

Sarah Jane Moore Lynne Whipple **Grants Committee**

Anne Melanson **Strategic Grants**

Betsy Fox (Chair) Barbara Detwiler Kathy Cruice **Membership**

Pat Thompson (Chair) Ashby Longwell Sallyan Pelletier Eileen and Anthony Furino

Karen Drury Events and Scholarships

40th Celebration

Susan Dallas Dee Communication

Celie Tamoney **Technology**

Terry Osteen **Tambourine Shop**

Karen Keating
Special Projects

Dear Friends of the JICSL,

We want to take this opportunity to thank you - our generous John's Island Supporters. You have been the lifeblood of the John's Island Community Service League since its inception 40 years ago.

We are still reeling from our decision to cancel the Killer Queen Concert which raises 60% of our annual grants budget. Each year, your donations support 40 local agencies helping families in need.

51% of Indian River families live paycheck to paycheck. Covid 19 will put those families right over the edge. The Agencies helping the elderly are likely to be pushed to their limits.

Your generous contributions have never been more important. We are obviously hoping that you are happy to leave your ticket purchase as a fully deductible charitable donation. However, if you would like a refund, please call Hope Woodhouse and she will make it happen.

While we were very disappointed to cancel Killer Queen, at the end of the day, it's just a party. What's important is you and your faithful support of the Service League's mission each year. Thank you so much. You are the Champions!

Sincerely,

Hope Woodhouse

President. John's Island Community Service League

Pat Thompson

Chair. JICSL 40th Anniversary Celebration

4445 Hwy. A1A, Suite 234 Vero Beach, Florida 32963 Phone: 772-234-8810 Website: <u>jiserviceleague.com</u>